
 

   

Response to Recent RBA Decision 
  

  

Effective 7 March 2025 we will decrease new and existing variable home loan interest 
rates by 0.25% p.a. following the Reserve Bank of Australia’s decision on 18 February 
2025 to reduce the cash rate. 
  
An updated rate board will be provided shortly including further information to help 
customers prepare for this change. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Select Assist on 1300 738 336 or 
email Connective Operations. 
  
  
Regards, 
  

  

    

 

 
  
 

C2 - Internal Use 

******************************************************************************** 

 

This communication is intended only for use of the addressee and may contain legally privileged and confidential 

information. 

If you are not the addressee or intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, copying or use of any of the 

information is unauthorised. 

 

The legal privilege and confidentiality attached to this e-mail is not waived, lost or destroyed by reason of a mistaken 

delivery to you. 

If you have received this message in error, we would appreciate an immediate notification via e-mail to 

ContactUs@bendigoadelaide.com.au or by phoning 1300 BENDIGO (1300 236 344), and ask that the e-mail be permanently 

deleted from your system. 
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